
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

For more information, contact: 

Megan McBride, Grants Administrator 

mcbridem@beloitwi.gov or 608-481-0502 

 

Beloit City Council Finalizes American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) Funding Programs  

February 16, 2023  -- The City Council has established four grant programs using American Rescue Plan 

Act (ARPA) funds with applications available on March 7, 2023. The four funding opportunities available 

will be: 

1. Homeless Liaison Positions (2) 
2. Homelessness Prevention and Response Services 
3. Non-Profit Building and Facility Improvements 
4. Transitional Living Facilities 
 
Grant program materials including program overviews, application questions and scoring criteria are 
now available on the city’s website at www.beloitwi.gov/ARPA. Public information sessions will be held 
to provide additional information and answer questions. The full schedule of public information sessions 
can also be found on the city’s website.  
 
Interested community groups and agencies are invited to apply for funds. Completed applications must 
be submitted to the Community Development Department, 100 State Street, Beloit, WI 53511 no later 
than March 28, 2023 at 4:30PM CST. 
 
For further information, contact Megan McBride in the Community Development Department at (608) 
481-0502 or by email at mcbridem@beloitwi.gov. 
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